
 

Ladybridge Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                         20th June 2022  
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Thank you so much to Alfie’s Mum, Blake and Ethan’s Mum and Grandma for their donation to 
school of £200.  We will put that towards a party at the end of this term.  We are just looking for a 
children’s entertainer and a date that works for everyone. 
 
Stockport Music Service are offering lots of really good music lessons for children aged 5 – 7.  If 
you are interested please contact the email address or you can contact 
lauren.hinds@stockport.gov.uk (that’s our really lovely violin teacher at Ladybridge). Please see 
this flier for information.  
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The children in Key Stage 2 had a wonderful trip to Martin Mere last week, as usual their 
behaviour was exemplary and was commented on by the coach driver and staff at Martin Mere.  
Well done Ladybridge children, you make me proud every day. 
 
Our lovely school nurse Tamsin Hobbs will be in school on Thursday 23rd 
June for her drop in.  Please come and see her if you have any concerns 
about anything at all to do with health.   
 
Parents and children must not ride bikes or scooters in the playground, 
there a too many adults, children and babies for this to be safe. Bikes and 
scooters must be pushed on the school premises. 
 
 

 
Thank you to everyone who is applying 
sun cream and sending in sun hats, please 
continue to do this until the end of term 
as the UV levels will remain high for the 
next two months.  Please note that we are 
not allowed to apply sun cream for your 
child, it must be done at home.   
 
 
 
 

Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Thursday 23rd June – School Nurse Drop In 

 Tuesday 28th June - Mrs Goodwin home visits for new Reception and Nursery children 

 Thursday 30th June – Drumzaloud day 

 Wednesday 6th July – New Reception/Nursery parent meeting 3.30 

 Friday 8th July – 2.30 Ukulele and guitar assembly for parents 

 Friday 15th July – End of year reports sent home 

 Monday 18th July – 1.10 Upper KS2 dress rehearsal Peter Pan 

 Tuesday 19th July – 6.00 Upper KS2 Performance Peter Pan 

 Wednesday 20th July – EYFS trip to the farm 

 Wednesday 20th July – Upper Key Stage 2 Residential trip 

 Monday 25th July – Sports day for Mrs Goodwin/Miss Woodworth/Mrs Kendry/Miss Nugent in 
the morning: Mrs Burke/Mr Fenwick/Mrs Davies.  Resource children in EYFS/KS1 in the 
morning, Resource children in KS2 in the afternoon 

 Monday 25th July – Meet your new teacher 3.30 – 5.00 



 

 Tuesday 26th July – Year 6 leavers party 

 Wednesday 27th July – Year 6 leavers assembly 

 Wednesday 27th July – Break up for summer holidays 

This Week our Class Captains are: 
 
Mrs Woodworth/Mrs Kendry –   Joseph, for great reading and showing a sensible example. 
Miss Nugent – Charlie for aiming high in maths, well done Charlie. 
Mrs Burke –  Serena, for a great attitude in the classroom, making sure she is listening well and 
following instructions. 
Mr Fenwick –   Aeva, for consistently showing a great example in effort and ideas. 
Mrs Davies – Nok-Him, for having a wonderful imagination. 
Mrs Parker –   Alex, for showing determination and resilience on the trip! 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s Awards were given to Luke Harrison for having a super attitude to all of 
his lessons and Mason Grinstead for aiming high in all subjects. 
 
This week’s star table winners are Rosie and Ellis for their beautiful behaviour in the dinner hall. 

School Uniform 
There will be termly rewards for children who consistently wear the correct school uniform from 
September. Children must not wear sportswear of any kind. May I also remind parents that children 
should be wearing black school shoes.  Trainers can be worn during playtime and lunchtime, but 
these must come to school in a separate bag and be stored in lockers.  

The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Burke class with 96%, well done Mrs Burke’s 
class! 
 
Children will be entered into a termly prize raffle for being on-time for school every day and for 97% 
- 100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 
8.55 each day.   
 
Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  
Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 
PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 
or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 
not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  
 
Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 
lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 
The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  
The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 
The school text number is 0161 850 1262 
School uniform can be ordered from  https://myclothing.com/  

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
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